BYRON ANDERSON
Legislative Director
Congressional Affairs Division

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF REALTORS®
777 14TH STREET. NW
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20005-3271 (202) 383-1125

June 21, 1988

Dear Representative,

On behalf of the Leadership Conference on Civil Rights and
the National Association of Realtors, we want to express our
strongest support for H.R. 1158, The Fair Housing Amendments Act,
as reported out of the Judiciary Committee and with the addition
of the Fish-Edwards-Michel-Rodino compromise.

We urge you to support this vital legislation and to oppose
weakening amendments. Enactment of The Fair Housing Amendments
Act will help assure equal housing opportunity for all our
nation's citizens.

With warmest personal regards,

Sincerely,
. ) %{% ~
Nestor Weigand Benjamin L. Hooks
President Chairperson
Nation ssociation of Realtors LCCR
Steve Driesler Ralph G. Neas
Sr. Vice President, Gov't Affairs Executive DIrector

National Association of Realtors LCCR



